Methodist NOMADS
Mission Volunteers

MISSION VOLUNTEERS

P.0O. Box 9066
Hot Springs Village,
AR 71910

TollFree: 1 866 ANOMADS
(466-6237)
Email:

director@methodistnomads.
org

Website:
www.methodistnomads.org

‘NOMADS offers
persons with recren-
tion vehicles the op-
portuwf,tlj to shave
thelr time and skills
In Methodist projects
tncluding churches,
camps and mission
ngencles.”

NOMADS
“Nomads On a
Mission Active in Divine
Service”

June 2025

Dear Collierville UMC,

On behalf of the Methodist NOMADS and the many mission agencies
and churches that are supported by NOMADS efforts, we want to thank
you for your generous donation of $500 in support of our ministry.

There are so many organizations that could use NOMADS

assistance but do not have sufficient funds to start or complete

a project. So we are very blessed to be able to assist many such
agencies through gifts given by our members and by other financial
supporters each year. Our budget for project funding awards for 2025
is $130,000! Your gift takes us much closer to funding this goal.

In His Love and Service,

(ot Koy

Carla Kinsey

NOMADS Program Administrator
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Drake Foundation
Collierville Contemporary Club

Twentieth Century Club

Collierville Community Fund

< Family Violmeg Comellof Golignill

O, Prov1d1ng Emergency and Temporary Shelter

May 3, 2025
Dear Collierville United Methodist Church,

On behalf of the Board and Volunteers of the Family
Violence Council of Collierville, I would like to thank you for
your very generous donation of $811.72. These funds will be
especially useful in helping our survivors and their families in
our attempt to provide assistance and education for survivors of
domestic violence.

As you may know, over 30 percent of American women
report being physically or sexually abused by a husband or
boyfriend at some point in their lives and over 3 million
children are at risk of exposure to parental violence each year.
In addition, 40 percent of girls age 14-17 report knowing
someone their age that has been hit or beaten by a boyfriend.
The Family Violence Council continues to provide resources
such as emergency shelter for domestic violence survivors, free
counseling for domestic violence survivors, and Court
Advocacy for domestic violence survivors. Your donation
helps us to continue to provide needed resources to our
community and we are extremely grateful. Since no goods or
services were exchanged as a result of this donation, it is fully
tax deductible by law.

Your gift will help many survivors of domestic violence
to heal and begin a new life free of fear and violence. It will
also help the Family Violence Council to promote community
awareness of domestic violence in Collierville and surrounding
communities. We are pleased to count you among our friends
who share in assisting those survivors of domestic violence.

Sincerely,
Emily Lackey
Treasurer

Family Violence Council
EIN #31-1652437

P.O. Box 1841 * Collierville, TN 38027 * Telephone: (901) 870-2990

www.fvcesafe.com
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MIRIAM PROG.
DIRECTOR:
Rev. lletha
Washington

BOARD OF
DIRECTORS
OFFICERS:

Rev. Dr. Mark
Matheny, Chair

Mrs. Sharon
Cornelius, Vice Chair.

Ms. Phyllis Gay
Secretary

Ms. Mozell Starks,
Treasurer

EX-OFFICO
Rev. Dr. David O.
Weatherly
Metro D.S.

UNITED METHODIST

) Neighborhood Centers

OF MEMPHIS, INC.

6050 Summer Ave.\ Memphis, TN 38134 \ 901-323-4993\ vrww.umncm.org
P. O. Box 111348, Memphis, TN 38111

It is with grateful appreciation that we acknowledge
your thoughtful gift. Because of generous donors like you,
The United Methodist Neighborhood Centers of Memphis can
continue to provide needed services to those less fortunate in

our community and surrounding areas.

Our Miriam Child Development Center is located at
Good Shepherd UM Church and has Tennessee’s highest
rating for Child Care. We also have Ministries in North
Memphis, a partnership with Voices of Justice in the Mid-
South and a Hunger Ministry with six food pantries
throughout the city.

Since we are a 501 (c) 3 not-for-profit organization, your
contribution is tax deductible.
Blessings from the Staff and Volunteers at U.M.N.C.M.

Date: .3 /7 /.25  Contribution:$ 2o .00

Miriam Center Other:

In Honor of:

In Memory of:
(Family / honoree has been notified of your gift.)

In-Kind Donation: Value$

A partnership of churches and neighbors serving one another in Christian love.
UNITED METHODIST NEIGHBORHOOD CENTERS OF MEMPHIS, INC.



